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Good morning.  

 

I strongly oppose this bill, as it seeks to criminalize the ownership, purchase, and 

sale of certain firearm components that were legally acquired. These components are 

considered private property and should not be subject to such restrictions. 

Furthermore, this legislation sets a troubling precedent for the regulation of firearm 

parts beyond just the receiver, which could lead to further encroachments on 

individual rights. I urge you to reject this bill. 

 

Monique Bochsler 


